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10/26/21

To Our Valued Customer,

Allied Asphalt would like to thank you for your past business, and we want to express our
appreciation for the loyalty you have shown us over the years.

We have prided ourselves at keeping our HMA prices competitive also honoring all prices quoted.

We feel the need to make you aware there has been much volatility in the marketplace which will
affect pricing of hot mix asphalt. Along with the uncertainty of the future pricing of liquid asphalt
cement, we have received notice from aggregate suppliers that pricing could increase by as much as
15%. In addition, natural gas prices have reached levels which have not been seen in many years.

It is anticipated that asphalt pricing can increase an average of three to five dollars a ton for the 2022
season. We ask that for all projects you are bidding to reach out and request pricing so you can have a
firm quote. As stated above all quotes which have gone out previously with pricing for 2022 will be
honored if the project has been awarded. Please let us know of these projects as soon as possible so
they can be booked.

Allied Asphalt wishes you a successful 2022 construction season, and we look forward to continuing
doing business with you well into the future.

Sincerely, -
Allied Asphalt PavinV

Asphalt Sales Manager




